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~Secretary of the Commission b'
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission "" ' ' ^ ; ~C 1
Washington, D. C. 20555 *
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Attention: Docketing and Service Branch N e.-

Subject: Comments on Draft Regulatory Guide and Value/ Impact
Statement, Task FP 811-4, dated September 1979

Dear Sir:

We have received the subject draft and have the following comment.

The draft, although it implies that it covers all dewatering
systems, is silent on well systems. This silence could inadver-
tently preclude wells for permanent dewatering acchptability. If

so, this could have a substantial impact on at least one nuclear
project presently under construction.

We recomend that water wells be included in the introduction as
an acceptable system for dewatering.

Very truly yours,

A. L. C6hn
Manager of Engineering
Therma 7 Power Organization
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